
Fundraising 2015 
September 30, 2015 

Dear Students, Family, and Friends:  

It is time for our annual fundraiser.  In previous years, we have sold See's Candies 
with great success so we will be doing this again this year.  These holiday-themed 
chocolates and classic candies like peanut brittle will make great gifts for the upcoming 
holiday season.  The funds raised will go towards the following: 

1. Special guest instructors. 

Sensei only charges a nominal fee to attend these seminars and clinics, in 
hopes that as many students as possible can benefit from expert guest 
instruction.  Unfortunately, the seminar fees often do not cover all of the 
expenses.   

2. Scholarship fund. 

Sensei realizes that it can be costly to enter several tournaments a year.  To 
help out students that might not otherwise be able to compete, he has a small 
scholarship fund that is based on financial need and merit. 

3. Continuing education. 

In order to keep up on current teaching techniques and advances, Sensei 
Nishimura is required to travel to foreign seminars.  By doing this, he insures 
that your child is getting the best and most current instruction possible.   

Order due: 
 Friday, October 31, 2015 

Make check payable to: Wado-ryu USA 
 

Prizes 
        Over $100 sold: T-shirt 

                                      Over $200 sold: Punching gloves 
                                      Over $300 sold: Light weight gi 
           Over $400 sold: Deluxe shin & instep guard 
                                      Over $500 sold: Heavy weight gi ( No logo) 
 

As always, we thank you for all that you do for your children and for helping make 
USA Wado-ryu a strong dojo.  If you would prefer not to sell or purchase candy, a donation 
to the fundraiser would be appreciated.   

                     Thank you in advance for your support. 


